
From: Teresa Hill <thill@middlesex.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 2:19 PM
To: Amanda Storrey
Cc: Stewart Findlater
Subject: RE: Elliott Estates Draft Plan Approval Lapse Date - Phase  2

From: Stewart Findlater <sfindlater@rogers.com> 
Date: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 at 3:21ௗPM 
To: Durk VanderwerƯ <dvanderwerƯ@middlesex.ca> 
Subject: Draft Plan Approval Extension Request - 39T-TC-1902 (October 19, 2019) Fairview Estates -Pat 
and Jane Elliott 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Middlesex County email system. Please use caution when 
clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Mr. Vanderwerff, 

Please accept this letter as our formal request for a three (3) year extension to the above noted Draft 
Plan of Subdivision Approval in the Village of Thorndale in the Municipality of Thames Centre.  While 
we are close to finalizing all of the conditions, we are requesting the extension to ensure we do not 
run into any issues at this uncertain time with any of the conditions.  Can you please confirm the 2025 
application fee which I will then have forwarded to you. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Stewart Findlater, MCIP, RPP 
Findlater & Associates Inc. 
30 Village Gate Crescent 
Dorchester, Ontario 
N0L 1G3 
519-318-0128

From: Amanda Storrey <astorrey@thamescentre.on.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 12:04 PM 
To: 'Stewart Findlater' <sfindlater@rogers.com>; 'Jane Elliott' <jane@fieldcrest.biz>; Teresa Hill <thill@middlesex.ca> 
Subject: Elliott Estates Draft Plan Approval Lapse Date - Phase 2 




